352-751-1500

FAX 352-751-1510

www.ladylake.org



October 22, 2011

Mr. William Dalton, President Dalton and Owens Electrical Services Inc. 100 Satellite Court Leesburg, FL. 34748

Dear Mr. Dalton,

I wanted to take a moment to thank you for the work Mr. Scott Stewart, Mr. Tom Stout, and others performed for our town recently.

We required the installation of a 1600 AMP, 3 Pole, ASCO Automatic Transfer Switch and several circuit additions to our existing Powerware 30kVA Uninterruptable Power Supply.

The staff assigned to our project was professional, diligent and attentive to our desire to minimize the power disruption to our Town Hall and Police Department operations.

We are very pleased with the result.

Thank you again for a job well done.

Sincerely,

IT Administrator Lady Lake, Florida